
 

 

Zimbabwe's 7-day Youth Divine Principle seminar at Peace Embassy in Harare 
 
Callisto Mushati 
September 14, 2019 
 

 
 

We held a 7-day Divine Principle seminar from September 8 to 14, 2019 at our Peace Embassy in Harare, 

in line with True Mother's vision for educating youth people and our future generation towards national 

restoration.  

 

We had 19 new participants. 

 

Most of these young people were very happy to learn the divine principle, they expressed that they were 

being left out and could die without receiving this truth. 

 

They pledged that after completing the 21 days workshop they want to work full time to support True 

Mother's vision and God's providence in Zimbabwe. 

 

Thank you True Mother for the recent Blessing in Sao Tome e Principe, we will continue to support you. 

 

 


